
Good afternoon Parents and Families of Larchmont,  

Thank you for a great reopening of our school for Face 2 Face instruction. The children have done an 

absolutely amazing job with remembering their SPOTS. I am so proud of each of them. Thank you 

parents for your support and for adapting to our time change, school procedures, and our 

arrival/dismissal plan. Our top priority is the safety and well fare of our children, staff, and community. 

Next week April 12th through the 16th is Spring Break. Please enjoy this time and stay safe so we may 

have a successful final quarter of the school year.  

Reminders and Updates:  

- All 3rd Quarter Report Cards will be mailed out on April 21st. Both virtual and in person students 

will receive report cards in the mail.  

 

- Each week Newsletters are available on the LES webpage and sent by teachers with specific 

grade level and team information. Please check them out to see what is happening in your 

child’s class.  

 

- Norfolk Public Schools’ Department of School Nutrition would like to make you aware of some 

important information about meal distribution over Spring Break.  

o There will be NO meal distributions on Monday, April 5, 2021, Wednesday, April 7, 2021, 

or Friday, April 9, 2021. Meal distribution on Tuesday, April 6, will include meals for 

Wednesday, April 7. Meal distribution on Thursday, April 8, will include meals for Friday, 

April 9. 

o Distribution sites over Spring Break will be open from 11 a.m. - 1 p.m. at the following 

locations: 

▪ Booker T. Washington High School 

▪ Granby High School 

▪ Norview High School 

▪ Maury High School 

▪ Lake Taylor High School 

▪ Southside STEM at Campostella 

 

- Pets are no permitted on school grounds during arrival/dismissal and school hours.  

 

Students, parents, teachers, and staff thank you for your continued support of Larchmont Elementary 

where #leopardssticktogether.  

Dr. Peterson  


